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The Royal College of Emergency Medicine (RCEM) is the professional body for those 

working in Emergency Medicine. The RCEM works to ensure high quality care by 

setting and monitoring standards of care and provides expert guidance and advice 

on policy to relevant bodies on matters relating to Emergency Medicine. The RCEM 

represents qualified emergency physicians, other healthcare professionals working in 

emergency medicine, and students and supports its members throughout their 

career to deliver high quality emergency medicine and to continue to develop their 

skills. 

  

Our members’, and all healthcare professionals’, workplaces should be free from all 

forms of bullying and harassment. Our Sustainable Working Practice Committee 

along with other RCEM committees are developing work to tackle bullying in the 

workplace and in our view the working environment should allow healthcare 

professionals to work with dignity and respect, without the unacceptable threat of 

bullying and harassment. Bullying and harassment undermines physical and mental 

health and can lead to reduced performance and increased sickness absence.  

  

For more information, go to www.rcem.ac.uk  

http://www..rcem.ac.uk/
https://www.rcem.ac.uk/RCEM/Professionals/Professional_Development/Sustainable_Working/RCEM/ForProfessionals/Professional_Development/Sustainable_Working.aspx?hkey=2a6c65f5-6d43-4aae-9677-2c5a51506216
https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.rcem.ac.uk&data=02%7C01%7C%7C1f8d934b6e4e463b579208d6c25776e5%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C636910078249226800&sdata=d7CeINrU5ihGXWhbNlcOrCrUVNJKuOjXANQeRx%2BZfD4%3D&reserved=0

